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The Sea Change in Independent Contractor Law: What It Means
for PEOs
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In an article published by PEO Insider, John Polson details the emergence of independent

contractor laws that are popping up across the country. He says the ABC test, which was introduced

in California, makes it more difficult to treat a service provider as an independent contractor, which

significantly expands liability for independent contractor misclassification. This test, along with

others that might be introduced in other states, presents risks to PEOs who use contractors. John

continues by providing tips for PEOs to mitigate risk and recommends that all employers keep their

eyes on this area of law.

To read the article click here. 
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